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● Potential change in CB liaison
● Gastón (García López) from UAM informed me that he will be spending 

less involved with LEAPS in the future
● CB chairs have been informed.  They will likely appoint a new WG3 

liaison “in the future”.
● Our thanks go to Gastón for his help over the years.



All-LEAPS AI/ML workshop
● We previously talked about having an all-LEAPS workshop on AI/ML.
● As promised, I brought up the topic at the RDB meetings (just before 

Christmas, and again in January)
● Some interest from other WGs
● Agreed to create a mailing list to discuss this further.
● This list now exists; I’ll circulate details after the meeting.
● People who are interested can sign up.



Helmholtz/HIFIS LEAPS VO now exists
● After much discussion, we now have a LEAPS VO in Helmholtz ID.

– Short-term: myself and some DESY LEAPS support people are 
managing it.

– Longer-term: Julia Hauk’s replacement will take over.
● I’ve created a “WG3” group within the VO.
● Next step: populating the WG3 group with all of us.

– I send an invitation (as an email).
– You receive the email, log in and accept the invitation.

● Currently not working more details when it’s fixed.
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